
BILL NO.  233                                 ORDINANCE NO.  233 

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY OF PORTAGE DES SIOUX, MISSOURI, GRANTING
AUTHORITY TO THE MAYOR OF PORTAGE DES SIOUX TO SIGN A CONTRACT
WITH THE ST. CHARLES COUNTY SHERIFF'S DEPRATMENT FOR PROVISION OF
POLICE PROTECTION TO THE CITY OF PORTAGE DES SIOUX.

BE IT ORDAINED BY THE BOARD OF ALDERMEN OF THE CITY OF PORTAGE
DES SIOUX, MISSOURI, AS FOLLOWS:

SECTION I

That the proposed contract between the City of Portage des Sioux
and the St. Charles County Sheriff's Department be accepted and
the Mayor be authorized to sign said contract.  Further, the
Mayor is instructed to sign said contract as soon as possible
upon receipt.  Contract not to exceed $1.00 per resident per
year.

SECTION II

All ordinances or parts of ordinances in conflict with this
ordinance or with any of its provisions are, to the extent of
such conflict, hereby repealed.

SECTION III

This ordinance shall take effect and be in full force from and
after its passage and approval by the Mayor and the Board of
Aldermen.  This ordinance has received all of the required
readings at the same meeting at which the Bill is introduced, so
that it can be passed at one meeting.  This ordinance is prima
facie, deemed an emergency ordinance because it allows the
aldermen to take immediate steps to prevent or to remedy
conditions or situations which are of such a nature that it
demands attention and to postpone action would result in serious
injury or demand to the people, the government, or the
municipality.  The public urgency constituting the emergency
involves the preservation of the public peace, health, safety,
and welfare.

Passed and approved this   7th    day of   April      , 1997.

                                                                  
                                     Mayor George R. Combs

Attest:                             
       City Clerk - Suzie A. Cissell

City Seal
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